
PATRICK H. LYONS 
COMMISSIONER 

State ofO\[ezu Me?(ico 
Commissioner of^VuSCic Lands 

310 OLD SANTA FE TRAIL 
P.O. BOX 1148 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504-1148 

COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE 
Phone (505) 827-5760 
Fax (505) 827-5766 

www.nmstatelands.org 

March 12,2007 

ConocoPhillips 
P. O. Box 4289 
Farmington, NM 87402-4289 

Attention: Ms. Dawn Howell 

Re: San Juan 28-7 Unit Well No. 244 
Commerciality Determination 
Chacra Fonnation 

MAR 16 » 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 

Santa Fe N1U R7SfK 

Dear Ms. Howell: 

We are in receipt of your letter of February 5, 2007 and a copy of the Bureau of Land Management's letter 
of February 9, 2007, regarding the commercial detennination for the San Juan 28-7 Unit Well No. 244. 

We concur with the Bureau of Land Management that the San Juan 28-7 Unit Well No. 244 is a commercial 
well in the Chacra formation and should be included in the Chacra participating area.. 

If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

PATRICK H. LYONS 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

BY: 
JAMI BAILEY, Director 
Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5744 
PL/JB/pm 
pc: Reader File, 

BLM-Farmington Attn: Mr. Wayne Townsend 
OCD-Santa Fe Attn: Mr. David Catanach 
TRD-Attn: Mr. Valdean Severson 

-State Land Office Beneficiaries -
Carrie Tingley Hospital • Charitable Penal & Reform • Common Schools • Eastern NM University • Rio Grande Improvement • Miners' Hospital of NM »NM Boys 
School • NM Highlands University • NM Institute of Mining & Technology • New Mexico Mililary lnstitute«NM School for the Deaf • NM School for the Visually 
Handicapped • NM State Hospilal • New Mexico State University • Northern NM Community College • Penitentiary of New Mexico • Public Buildings al Capital • 


